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October 19, 2020 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
I am sending this correspondence this evening to let you know that I was 
informed today that a Twinsburg High School staff member who works at the 
campus of RB Chamberlin tested positive for COVID-19. 
 
If your son/daughter was in direct contact with this staff member or if you are a 
member of our staff and you have been in direct contact with this staff member at 
a distance of less than six (6) feet for fifteen (15) or more minutes, you would 
have received another notice with additional information. 
 
Of the sixteen (16) individuals from our District who tested positive for COVID-19 
since September 8, 2020, ten (10) involved just three (3) separate families.  Even 
one case is too many, however, I share this statistic with you as, at this time, our 
District is, thankfully, not experiencing the significant spread of COVID-19 as in 
other places. 
 
We can support each other along a healthy path by everyone continuing to 
practice the safety protocols of six (6) feet social distance, wearing masks, and 
frequently sanitizing and/or washing hands with soap and water, not only in class 
and at school, but also at all times when in public. 
 
I truly appreciate your continued partnership. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
 
 


